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The Committee on Scope and Program conducted an email ballot to consider a request from 

Commissioner Jamie Pedersen, Chair of the Drafting Committee to Revise the Uniform 

Parentage Act, to expand the scope of the drafting committee’s charge as outlined in his memo 

of April 6, 2017 (attached). 

 

The vote was 8-1 in favor of the request to expand the charge of the Drafting Committee to 

Revise the Uniform Parentage Act. 

 

The Committee on Scope and Program approved the following resolution: 

 

RESOLVED, that the Committee on Scope and Program recommends to the 

Executive Committee that the charge for the Drafting Committee to Revise 

the Uniform Parentage Act be expanded to add a provision to the Act for the 

termination of parental rights of perpetrators of sexual assault, thus 

implementing the federal Rape Survivor Child Custody Act.   

 

 


